Meeting was called to order at 6:01pm

Present were Mayor Jim O'Brien, Council Members Bill Martini, Bob McKinley, Andy Williams, Chris Sapp, and Liz Andert. Also present were Town Manager Robert Smith, Finance Director Nora White and Town Clerk Dorothy Burkhalter.

Mayor O'Brien turned the floor over to Manager Smith. Manager Smith gave a detailed presentation of revenues and expenses. Discussion was made regarding Pandemic funds (HEALS Act), Town Hall renovations, and the Pavement Management Plan. Mayor O'Brien opened the floor for public comments. There were no comments from the public. Mayor O'Brien questioned the Town Council on their position with the budget and millage rate. There were no objections with the presentation. Manager Smith thanked Finance Director Nora White and staff for their assistance with the budget. He then gave an update on the previous Projects meeting and the temporary facilities.

There being no further discussion, Mayor O'Brien adjourned the meeting at 6:51 pm.

Dorothy Burkhalter, MMC

Jim O'Brien, Mayor